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June 14, 2017 
 

Petra Wallace, AAI, ACP, AMCM, ASLI   
Market Regulation Specialist  
NAIC Market Regulation 
1100 Walnut Street, Suite 1500 
Kansas City, MO  64106 
 
Dear Petra 
 
The question posed by Carla Bailey of Washington at the MCESWG meeting was a good one.  
The note on page 21 of my proposal following Ch16§A01 #12 does not need the second sentence. 
Removal of that sentence allows the rest of the note to apply to on and off site examinations. It 
would be appropriate to remove the sentence.  
 
Note:  The State and the examiners are aware that these documents may be viewed 

as proprietary and sensitive. The reports will be viewed on the company 
premises after commencement of the on-site portion of the examination.  The 
examiners, based on the results of audit findings for which the company has 
taken appropriate corrective action and remediation, will not recommend 
administrative action. The purpose for viewing these documents is to 
determine that management directives are in compliance with statute and that 
errors found through the audit process are corrected.  It is not used as a 
device to discover and quantify violations, rather it is used for qualitative 
purposes. Any special needs or concerns should be discussed with the 
Examiner in Charge.  

 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Don Koch 
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